
 

Publication of fees and expenses  
The fees and expenses in the published tables relate to those directly claimed by the 

individual. Expenditure made centrally on behalf of Directors or Commissioners is 

not included here but held separately in the accounts. Expenses are reimbursed in 

line with our fees & expenses policy which is based on HMRC guidance. 

The fee structure for Commissioners is agreed by a committee of MPs chaired by the 

Speaker (the Speaker’s Committee). Fee increases for Commission members are 

based on the recommendations of the Senior Salaries Review Body (for High Court 

judges), to the extent that they are accepted by the Government. Appointment as a 

member of the Commission does not attract a pension.   

 

The payment of allowances and expenses for both Commissioners and staff is 

governed by the guidance provided in our Fees & Expenses policy document.  

 

 


